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• Division 7, Mr. D.’s class is responsible for grounds clean up this week. Thank you for looking after 

our outside areas. 
• There is a play being performed in the gym for all grade 8s this afternoon. Set up is happening over 

the lunch hour. Please note the gym is not available from noon for the rest of the day.   
• There will be no coding club this Wednesday due to parent/teacher conferences; the club will resume 

on Thursday. 
• Hot Dog Day is back this Wednesday (because of the Friday pro-d day). We heard you loud and 

clear - there just weren’t enough dogs last time! So, we’re bringing even more hot dogs to the table 
(well, to the back of the school) this time! For $3, you can grab a hot dog, or for $4, you can get the 
ultimate combo with a Bubbly. Remember, it’s all going down after the eating period, at the covered 
area. Get ready to feast on Wednesday! 

• We’re excited to announce that the Bearly Made Boutique will be set up tomorrow and Wednesday 
mornings in the gathering space! Come check out our collection of handmade earrings. We’re 
showcasing Halloween acrylics, a must-have this season and debuting the brand-new Demure 
earrings. Don’t miss out; come by and take a look before the first bell! 

• Basketball News: 
• Thank you to the sports leadership students who met Friday to learn how to be scorekeepers for this 

week’s upcoming games. If you missed out on the training and are interested in being a basketball 
scorekeeper this season, there will be another training session on Thursday at lunch. Please let Mrs. 
Adamson know that you are interested and will be coming.  

• Grade 8 boys comp. team, you have a meeting in the portable at lunch recess time. Please head to 
the portable when you are dismissed for lunch. You also play your first game after school today as 
you travel to Lansdowne.  

• Girls 7/8 comp. team travels to ROMS after school today for their first game of the season. All 
members of this team, please come to Mr. Owen’s room at nutrition break today to organise rides. 

• Best of luck to both teams - Go Grizzlies! 
• Boys 6/7 comp. team (Gary’s team) has practice in our gym today at 3pm and then the boys 6/7 rec. 

team (Chris’s team) practise afterward at 4:15pm. These are both important practices as the season 
is also beginning for them soon. 

• Thanks for listening and have a great day! 
 

 


